New Marlborough Town Library Trustees Meeting January 21, 2019
Brian called the meeting to order with all present.
The minutes were approved.

Debbie reported that the Audubon Saociety had received two cultural council grants. They will present
the Bear Program on March 23 at 1:30 pm. They will aiso do a program for the Summer Reading
Program, entitled, “Stories Animals Tell”.

Due to parental probtems, Debbie has cancelied the haif-day schoot programs.

The New Marlborough Library received a bequest from the Estate of Margaret Priddie. The trustees

agreed to set up an investment account with Berkshire Bank and to use the interest for library expenses.

A plaque will be placed on the donor board.

The knitting class has five students and is going well.

Debbie will be on vacation February 11-16.

The Homework Center will begin February 22 and has 5 students. Sheila Fitzpatrick will be the teacher.
Playgroups are underway.

Debbie wilf check ifte the cost of 5 generator and a storage pod for the library.

We appreciate the gift of the Friends of the Library of $5000.

Sweets for the Sweet will be held February 9, 10 a.m.-2 pm.

The Summer Reading Program has three vacancies. The programs are set. They are: Mary Jo Maicheck,
Audubpn, Science Tellers, and a Recycle Project. The dates are July 8-11, 9 a.m,-2 p.m.

The next meeting will be held February 18 at 8:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitted, Claudette Callahan




